
ALCON, 

SUBJECT: Civil Air Patrol medical/dental records migration 

The RMG/IRMS has been maintaining your medical and/or dental records since 2005. 
Due to AFI guidance changes and the transition of RMG to RIO, we are taking the 
opportunity to adhere to the new guidance prior to moving the IRMS operation to 
HQ RIO.  
 
According to AFI41-210, Tricare Operations and Patient Administration Functions, 
the IMA and PIRR service member’s medical and dental records are maintained at 
the military treatment facility located at or near their unit of attachment. 
 
You are attached to the Civil Air Patrol, National HQ, Maxwell AFB, and your 
records have been shipped to the 42nd Medical Group there.  
 
Since the 42nd MDG will be maintaining your records, you will need to contact 
them to have your IMR items updated (i.e. PHA, Dental exam, immunizations and 
labs) in ASIMS. 
 
For PHA and lab updates, contact Flight Medicine at 334-953-5273 
For Dental updates, contact Dental at 334-953-7288 
For Immunization updates, contact Immunizations at 334-953-5731 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Master Sgt. Lin Estell at 720-847-3089. 
 
Thank you for all you do for our Air Force.  
 
CHRISTOPHER E. CRONCE, Colonel, USAF 
Commander, HQ Individual Reservist Readiness and Integration Organization 

Connect with HQ RIO online 

HQ RIO Website 

Facebook 

Twitter 

**Previous ARCNet messages are located in the Resources section of our website** 
Check your IMR at https://imr.afms.mil/imr/MyIMR.aspx (CAC enabled) 
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